
Emerson Joseph Addison III
17210 Maple Hill Drive
Northville, MI 48168
248-348-5401
emerson.addison@gmail.com

August 13, 2018

EPA Clerk
US EPA Region 5
77 W. Jackson Blvd.
Chicago, IL 60604

REF: [Appeal of Permit Decision, MI-035-2R-0034, 1-22 Holcomb Well]

EPA Region 5 Clerk,

This is a Notice of Service for filing an Appeal for MI-035-2R-0034, 1-22 Holcomb Well.

This permit was granted on July 3, 2018 and was approved by Linda Holst, Acting Director of the 
Water Division, EPA Region 5.

This appeal has already been served to Muskegon Development Company President Bill Myler and 
Chief Engineer David Bell.

I spoke with Muskegon Development Company President Bill Myler over the phone on Monday, 
August 13.  He confirmed receipt of notice.

If you have any questions, please call or email me.

Please find a copy of the Appeal for MI-035-2R-0034 attached as a PDF document.

Attachments:

*  Notice of Appeal - MI-035-2R-0034_HolcombWell_1-22.pdf

Sincerely,

Emerson Joseph Addison III
17210 Maple Hill Drive
Northville, MI 48168
248-348-5401
emerson.addison@gmail.com

CC William Tong
Linda Holst
La Dawn Whitehead
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